
U of T supplemental funding for projects with GHA partners: 

 
 The Global Humanities Alliance (GHA) was launched in October 2024. The GHA aims to raise 

the profile and the social and political impact of the humanities and social sciences through 
research and teaching that addresses key global issues. In addition to the University of 
Toronto, the University of Melbourne, and the University of Manchester, founding members 
include: 
◼ Ashoka University,  
◼ Mahidol University,  
◼ Pontificia Universidad Católica de Chile,  
◼ Universitas Gadjah Mada,  
◼ and the University of Nairobi.  

 
 The aim of the supplemental funding is to support projects which align with one of the GHA’s 

focus areas and involve a collaborator from GHA partner institutions, other than the 
University of Manchester and the University of Melbourne. The GHA’s focus areas are 
◼ Public humanities – focusing on inclusive communities and co-production 
◼ Sustainability and climate change 
◼ Decolonising knowledge 
◼ Digital transformations 
 

 The supplemental funding will only be applicable to U of T applicants. There will be no 
transfer of funds to GHA partner institutions. The funding can be used to support travel of U 
of T PI, or their collaborator from one of the GHA partner institutions.  
 

 Value: Up to CAD$3000. This amount will be added on top of the maximum budget (CAD 
14,000) 

 
 Application: Please make sure to include the information of the collaborator from GHA 

partner institutions in the “Project Team” and submit the budget breakdown. The information 
of supplemental funding can be filled out under “Others” in the budget breakdown, and 
please add text description in the box at the bottom of the page. 

 
Please reach out to Rikki Zhao at rikki.zhao@utoronto.ca if you have any questions. 

https://international.utoronto.ca/international-engagement/alliances/
mailto:rikki.zhao@utoronto.ca

